
 

DeKalb County  

Coordinated School Health 

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian,  

Throughout the school year we will be providing several free health screenings for the    

students of DeKalb County Schools.  We routinely screen a variety of students in the         

appropriate grade levels.  We also screen transfer students, any student needing a    

screening for evaluation purposes, or any student referred by a teacher.  This information is 

shared only on a need to know basis.  

 

Students will be screened for the following throughout the school year where applicable.  

 ▪Vision ▪Hearing ▪Blood Pressure ▪Height/Weight (through P.E.)  

If we screen your child and find any alterations from a normal screening we will contact you 

concerning this manner.  There are no charges for these services.  IF YOU DO NOT WANT 

YOUR CHILD TO RECEIVE FREE HEALTH SCREENINGS, PLEASE WRITE A NOTE STATING YOU 

DO NOT WANT YOUR CHILD SCREENED AND RETURN TO THE SCHOOL NURSE.   

Please contact the Coordinated School Health office if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Thank you, 

Elise Driver 

Coordinated School Health 

DeKalb County Board of Education 

110 South Public Square 

Smithville, TN 37166 

elisedriver@dekalbschools.net 

Phone:  615-215-2118 

Fax:  615-597-6328  


